
 

 

A message from Miss Persona, Miss Persona, Canada 

  

“Miss Persona greets the viewer with her best friend Brandon Bear from their Treehouse. 

Brandon Bear's teddy bear kindergarten has been canceled because of a virus and him and Miss 

Persona must stay inside for a while. Miss Persona explains that her and Brandon cannot visit 

Grampy or have play dates with their friends for a little while. While her and Brandon are a little 

worried, they trust they are doing what is best for the Fix-It-Up Forest and everything will be 

okay. She assures the viewer that doctors say if everyone works together to follow the rules, 

teddy bear kindergarten will be open again and things can go back to normal. It is times like 

these where people can help their friends, family and the whole world by being helpers in any 

way that they are able to. Brandon dresses up as a superhero to show children how they can be 

helpers too: wash their hands until singing the entire Happy Birthday song, always cover their 

mouth when they cough or sneeze, get lots of sleep to stay healthy and stay home as much as 

possible. Miss Persona reminds children of all the fun things there are to do around the house 

like arts and crafts, reading books, dressing up, and having a dance party! Miss Persona 

acknowledges that the viewer may be feeling worried or sad that school is cancelled but believes 

that everything will be okay if they follow the rules. She sends lots of love from her and Brandon, 

signing off the same way she does every episode “Have a great day, and don’t forget to play.”” 

 

https://www.treehousetv.com/ 

 

 

 
  

 

  
 

 

 

 

https://www.treehousetv.com/

